
 

 

Interested in volunteering or interning? 

Consider Arizonans for Children!  

We offer many services including supervised visitation for families working 

through Family Court. We are seeking volunteers or interns to join our team to 

train and supervise visits between parents and children. This is a unique 

opportunity as your observations play a key part in long term decisions made by a 

Family Court Judge.  

 

 2 locations: Phoenix and Mesa 

o Greatest need in Phoenix; open 7 days a week 

 Seeking folks with attention to detail, listening skills, and ability to observe 

and write reports 

 An application and background check are required 

 Training is provided 

 Commitment time is flexible; let us know what you can do and we’ll create a 

schedule that works for you 

 Bi-lingual (English/Spanish) is a bonus 

 If you are seeking an internship, please identify which intern program you are 

part of when you contact us!  

 

We’d love to tell you more!  
Contact Andrea Chavez at 

az4children.sv@gmail.com for more information. 
 
 

Arizonans for Children has other volunteer and intern opportunities. 
Please visit us at arizonansforchildren.org 

Thank you for your time! 


